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APRIL  2023  NEWSLETTER 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Blood Donor Clinic    Wednesday, April 5, 2023 
Building Closed    Friday, April 7, 2023 
Annual General Meeting   Thursday, May 25, 2023 
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

Feature Group of the Month “Bid Euchre” 
Where can you go for $1.00 and have so much fun in Lindsay on a Monday afternoon!  Bid 
Euchre is a variation on the classic card game Euchre. The main difference is that you bid for the 
number of tricks you think you can take and the trump suit. The game consists of four players, 
divided into two teams. Cards are dealt using face cards only of Jack, Queen, King and Ace of the 
four suits (Spades, Clubs, Diamonds and Hearts).   Come early and practice before the regular 
games begin.  If you are interested in taking lessons, leave your name and phone number at the 
office and the Convener Norma Gorrill will contact you.  The games begin at 1pm sharp on 
Monday afternoon.  Don’t miss the fun!! 
 
Board Secretary Position  
Our Board Secretary, Norma Gorrill will be moving out of the Kawartha Lakes and we need to 
fill the position of Secretary on the Board of Directors.  This is a volunteer position and gives you 
the opportunity to be involved with the many exciting things developing at the Lindsay Seniors 
Association.  We would like to train a suitable candidate prior to Norma’s departure.  For more 
information please leave your name and phone number at the office and our President, Donna 
Brooks will contact you.  
 
Annual General Meeting  
Save the date for our Annual General Meeting and Luncheon on Thursday, May 25, 2023 at 
10:00am.  Our dedicated volunteer Board of Directors will present our Annual Report and 
introduce several new policies to be voted on.  More information regarding the meeting and 
luncheon will be posted in the May Newsletter.  
 
Being Grateful 
This month we are grateful for our President, Donna Brooks.  As a volunteer, Donna works every 
day for our organization dealing with just about every little thing that comes along.   Donna has 
served on the Board since 2015, and has been our President since 2017.  Donna has many 
accomplishments she can be proud of and each year works hard to improve the Lindsay Seniors 
Association to make it the great Senior’s community organization it has become.   

 
What you get by achieving your goals is not as important as 

 what you become by achieving your goals.    
Zig Ziglar  
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